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Dear family, 

 

We look forward to seeing you tomorrow for another Sunday service! Pastor Mike will be continuing our 

stewardship series with a message on "Beings Stewards of What We Already Have". As part of the 

message tomorrow, Pastor Mike will be sharing some updates on ongoing projects at the church including 

our exterior renovation plan, solar panels, tithing, our local 501c3, a summary of our investments into the 

4-plex and much more. 

 

Below, you will find the recording from last Sunday's message. Pastor Adonia rings in the new year with 

an amazing message introducing our new series on Stewardship and looking at our past year and plans for 

2023! Enjoy the message! If you wish to see our recordings as soon as they are posted online, please 

follow our YouTube channel or Facebook page. 

 

We look forward to seeing you soon! 

 

Sincerely, 

 

Pastors Mike and Adonia 

 

 
 

THIS WEEK'S ANNOUNCEMENTS 

 

 



 

 

 
 

On Saturday, January 21. We are hosting Mrs. Myrna Lapres for a 1/2 day parenting workshop from 1-

4pm. This will be for parents with children of all ages and grandparents. This workshop will focus on the 

following points. 

 

Create a family culture that fosters love and belonging 

 

Structure weekly family meetings that build inclusion, practice problem-solving, support family fun and 

share your values and your faith 

 

Be the best parent you can be--parenting gives us the tremendous opportunity to re-parent and heal 

ourselves while learning to unconditional love our child 

 

Understand how to support the growth of resilience (GRIT) and wisdom in your child and discover ways 

to nurture these skills. 

 

There will also be a session on Sunday during lunch specifically for parents with adult children. More 

details will be coming out shortly. 

 

 
 

Deepen your faith. Broaden your understanding. Build your confidence to talk to others. Find out how 

The Divine Principle and the Bible relate with each other. 

 

Join every Monday night on Zoom for DP Bible Study with Dr. Michael Hentrich, 7 to 8 pm MDT/6 to 7 

pm PDT. Get more details on Facebook at "Zoom DP Bible Study" or join using the zoom link. 787199 is 

the passcode if needed. 


